Alfano, Stephanie

KMo I —
From: S Clark <s.s.clark@verizon.net>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7.03 PM

To: LegPublicCommenit

Subject: Proposed Legislative Map

Attachments: Legislative Map .pdf

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

unknown senders or unexpected emails.
Please find correspondence attached related {o the newly proposed legislative map for Nassau County.

Thank you.



Stacy Clark
194 Brooklyn Avenue
Waestbury, NY 11590

November 27, 2022

VIA EMAIL: LEGPUBLICCOMMENT@NASSAUCOUNTYNY.GOV
Republican Committee of Nassau County

164 Post Avenue

Woestbury, NY 11590

RE: Proposed changes to legislative map
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter serves to notify you of my opposition to the proposed changes to the existing
legislative map. | do not believe that the proper research and conslderation was put into the
newly proposed map. | believe that the map was drafted with bias and disregard for certain
group. The proposed map does not take into account the many subgroups of citizens that live
in the County. Nassau County is made up of many many diverse groups, and those groups
along with the majority group deserves fair and equal representation. The pockets of diverse
communities that have settled in particular areas should not be cancelled out by a majority of
people that believe that their interest is more important for point of view is better. | believe
that would happen if the newly proposed map is instituted. We elect representatives in faith
and with hopes that they will represent all communities without favoring one over others.

| respectfully request that you do what is honorable and fair so that all tax-paying
citizens of the County are represented. The newly proposed map does not do that.
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